
 
  
   

 

Hey kids, 

Your sneaky leprechaun 
friend has returned again! 
So let the hunt for him and 
his pot of gold begin. 

He’s left behind clues for 
you to follow around. 
Complete them one by one 
to see if he can be found. 

Your first clue starts now 
so give this search a try.  
Go look at the thing you 
twist when it’s time to 
leave the house and go bye-
bye. 

            Good Luck! 

             

 

  

 

The leprechaun was able to 
escape with his pot full of 

gold. 

So look for your next clue 
where it is so VERY cold. 

 

 

You missed him again. Oh 
gosh, he is just so fast. 

Hurry where you put the dirty 
clothes that you wore last. 

 

Gone again! That guy is just 
too quick! 

See if you can find hiding 
in what you use when you 

need a sip. 

  

He got away again without 
even a peep. 

Look under the thing your 
head lays on when you sleep 

 



 

     

  

 

 

  

The quick little guy was 
here for a second and then 

away he flew. 

I think his next hiding spot 
is in a stinky old shoe. 

  

You just missed him. He 
sure can get out of here 
with the fastest speed. 

Now see if you can find him 
in the place you keep all of 
the books that you read. 

 

Oh no! The leprechaun was 
able to escape, but he can 

no longer gloat. 

He accidentally left behind 
some of his treasures where 

you hang your coat. 

 

You solved the clue but the 
leprechaun is nowhere in 

sight. 

Next go to the spot you keep 
the things you use to write.  

That leprechaun is so 
mischievous and has already 

left with the quickest of 
haste. 

Hurry, see if you can find 
him where your picked up 

toys are placed.  

  

Gone again! Wow, that small 
fellow is so fast and tricky. 

Where would you go to 
wash up when you smell and 

are very yucky? 


